
Parking  
Reminders 

Vehicles are to be parked in garages and        
driveways only. Street parking is not allowed and 
may only occur on a nonrecurring and          
temporary basis. Commercial vehicle and         
recreational vehicle parking is not allowed and 
may only occur on a nonrecurring and           
temporary basis. Please reference CC&Rs Article 
8 Sections 8.23 and 8.24. Owners and residents in 
non-compliance are subject to  violation notices 
and monetary penalties according to the           
Association’s Enforcement Policy. 
 

For any questions or comments, please contact 
Vision Community Management 

16625 S Desert Foothills Pkwy 
Phoenix, AZ 85048 

Ph: 480.759.4945    Fax: 480.759.8683 
EstrellaVista@WeAreVision.com 


